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WQ.215/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES  

BY DEPUTY K.G. PAMPLIN OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 21st MAY 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister provide an update on staffing levels at the General Hospital from the past 18 months, 

indicating when and in which departments staffing levels were under capacity and in which departments 

and on which dates reduced staffing levels coincided with higher than average demand for the services 

provided by those departments? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The Minister regrets that in the time available he has not been able to answer this question. He will provide 

the Member with an answer and distribute it to all Members as soon as possible.    

 

 

 


